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July 25, 2019

DISTRICT-WIDE UNIFORM POLICY ADDITION

Dear Parents/Students,

Our uniform policy is the same as last year.

However, we have added that students can also wear a t-shirt of their choice. The t-shirt must be related to the Riverside
School District (not outside organizations). It can be a t-shirt that was part of district fundraiser, our teams or our clubs. It
must contain Riverside School District designs or Riverside School District lettering and/or logo and it will be acceptable.

A plain t-shirt is NOT acceptable. If you are unsure, please check with administration. At no time are
any tank-tops or sleeveless t-shirts permitted regardless if they contain the Riverside designs or
lettering.

The “spirit wear” t-shirt option will be for K-12.
NEW ADDITION:

ELEMENTARY PHYSICAL EDUCATION - IN ADDITION TO THE NAVY PE SHORTS,
YOU CAN ALSO WEAR RED OR GRAY SHORTS WITH THE RV LOGO.

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul M. Brennan
Riverside School District
Superintendent of Schools



